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Senator Heffernan asked: 
 
Has Australian Wine and Brandy Corp. looked at the impacts of reduced allocations 
in the MDB on the wine industry. If so, can the C’tee have a copy of your studies and 
findings? 
 
Answer: 
 
The Australian Wine and Brandy Corporation has not looked at the impacts of 
reduced allocations proposed in the Murray Darling Basin Plan on the wine industry. 
Research of this kind is outside the scope of the corporation’s responsibility. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


